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Dear Dr. Zeo-Mao Gong  

 

Subject: Submission of revised paper No.37520 

 

We would like to say thank you for your email dated 5th Jan 2018 enclosing the 

reviewers’ comments. We have carefully reviewed the comments and have 

revised the manuscript accordingly. Our responses are given in a 

point-by-point manner below. Changes to the manuscript are shown in red. 

 

We hope the revised version is now suitable for publication and look forward to 

hearing from you in due course. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Hirotaka Konishi, M.D., Ph.D. 

Division of Digestive Surgery, Department of Surgery, Kyoto Prefectural 

University of Medicine 

465 Kajii-cho, Kawaramachi-hirokoji, Kamigyo-ku, Kyoto, 602-8566, Japan. 

E-mail: h-koni7@koto.kpu-m.ac.jp 

Telephone: +81-75-251-5527     

Fax: +81-75-251-5522 

 

 

Response to Reviewer: 

Thank you so much for your review of our paper. We rewrote our manuscript 

in detail regarding the patients’ characteristics, examination results and 

treatment information to be more understandable as CASE REPORT 

manuscript type. 
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